
 
 

 

Girls Superstar Cricket League 

Competition 

Term 1 2021 
 

 
The Christchurch Junior Cricket Association will again be running the Superstar Cricket League year 5/6 Girls cricket 
competition during Friday afternoons in February and March.  You can enter by replying to this email with a Contact 
name, mobile number and email address or by completing the attached entry form. 
 

Schools are limited to a maximum of 2 teams in this competition. 
 
CJCA ACTIVATORS – We are planning to have any schools that enter the tournament have a visit from our new 
activators to give the girls some basic skills sessions before or during the competition to increase their skills and 
hopefully enjoyment of participating 
 
We will attempt to have each match umpired and scored by a representative of local Cricket Clubs in Christchurch or 
the CJCA.  The competition will give all girls who enjoy the game of cricket a chance to play against other girls. 
 
The competition will commence on February 12th.  Entries close on February 4th This will provide us with enough time 
to carry out a draw and advise teams of where and when they are playing in time for the first game.  We aim to have 
most teams playing every week. 
 
To continue the new innovation first actioned in March of 2019 the Top 8 teams (after the Round Robin phase of the 
Competition concludes on the 12th of March – 19th March will be a reserve day for preliminary rounds) will qualify for 
a day long Girls Festival on Friday the 26th of March. 
 
This will be held at the Polo Grounds with the first of 3 games starting at 9.15am and the last game starting after 
lunch at approx. 1pm. 
 
Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to get in contact. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
 
Rob Wilkinson 
Christchurch Junior Cricket Association 
 


